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To: Jule L. Sigall
    Associate Register for Policy & International Affairs

Date:     05/05/2005

From:     Angel

Comment:
I fully support making this material more easily available to the public. I believe 
it is only fair to pay someone for using their intellectual property. But, being 
unable to use material whose owner are extremely difficult to locate seems to serve 
no one well. As an arts and humanities programmer, I use other people's intellectual
property for the good of the community often. Sometimes it is very difficult to 
track down the owner of images I'd like to use in printed promotional materials. 
This change would make my job easier and allow for a more efficient way of serving 
the public.
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